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This week was very excited and I learnt a lot from my students. 

I gave up doing games and funny activities inside the classroom 

because the students were very disorganized and barely pay 

attention, I was willing to given then a second fifth chance 

(because is important for me to try to solve this learning 

problems) so instead of bringing activities in which they have to 

stand up (which is the main problem because they go crazy and 

mess around the activity) I decided to do something that keeps 

them still but at the same time they have fun learning, the activity 

was called POPPING. Basically they have to categorize words into 

verbs, nouns and adjectives, by using “popcorns” and a “bucket” (a 

Bucket for each category). The activity was a complete success!! 

They learn more and they behave correctly. Sometime we have to 

go beyond we believe to solve problems with our students and that 

wat I did so I’m proud of myself.  

 

 

 


